
The Alberta Labour Relations Board has ordered Emcon to 
show us their financial reports.

Previously, Emcon said they could only afford a 0.92% 
wage increase for all our hardworking coworkers and 
had no room for other monetary improvements. Your 
negotiating teams and AUPE resource staff asked Emcon to 
share their finances so we could all see what they can and 
cannot afford. 

When Emcon refused to disclose this information, we filed 
a complaint with the Alberta Labour Relations Board. The 
board made its decision in our favour after hearings on 
March 24 and 25.

Now that Emcon has been ordered to disclose their 
financials, we will schedule our next bargaining meetings 
soon so we can get back to work and secure a new 
collective agreement.

We hope this financial information can shed light on the 
employer’s true capacity to support us. The cost of living 
isn’t getting any lower, and we deserve more than an 
insulting 0.92% wage increase.

Sign up for bargaining updates and AUPE news
Our negotiating strength comes from us working together 
in solidarity. And the more we strengthen our solidarity and 
stay informed, the stronger we’ll be.

Make sure you receive all bargaining updates, as well as 
other major AUPE news. Create your own personal MyAUPE 
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EMCON BARGAINING TEAM MEMBERS:
Chapter 024 
Brad Guhle brguhle@hotmail.com or 780-678-4044
Chapter 025 
Bernie Quinn garry223@telus.net or 780-207-0597
Chapter 026 
Mike Brouwer mikebrouwer@gmail.com
Chapter 027 
Eugene Thuroo thurooeugene@gmail.com

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF:
Jason Rattray Negotiator
j.rattray@aupe.org

Darcy Thiessen Organizer
d.thiessen@aupe.org or 780-850-1449

Tracy Noble Organizer
t.noble@aupe.org

Alexander Delorme Communications
a.delorme@aupe.org
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account today. You will need a MyAUPE account to participate 
in this year’s annual general meetings and elections, so be 
sure to sign up to get more involved in our union. 

Please talk to your negotiating team members or AUPE 
resource staff if you have any questions. We are here to 
support you!


